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The Forum reiterates the recommendations contained in paragraphs 18 and 19 of
the report on its first session:

(a) The Forum calls upon States to adopt the draft United Nations declaration on
the rights of indigenous peoples before the end of the Decade;

(b) The Forum encourages States to include representatives of indigenous
peoples’ organizations in their delegations to the informal intersessional meeting
on the draft United Nations declaration on the rights of indigenous peoples.


